
URGENT ALERT
 ALL PUBLIC SCHOOLS CLOSED

All public schools throughout the territory will be
closed on Wednesday, February 7, 2024, due to

adverse weather conditions. 

Stay tuned to official communication channels,
including the VIDE website, Facebook page, and
local news outlets for the latest developments

regarding school operations on Thursday,
February 8th. 


